
 
With only 3 weeks to go until the end of term, all of our children are 
busy practising for their class performances.  We are really sad that we 
can’t have our usual Christmas performances in the Club this year, but 
hopefully you will enjoy our alternative entertainment.  Further details 
will follow soon. 
 

 
 
Covid 19 Test Reporting 
In the last week, we have had no children taking a Covid test. Thank you to parents/carers for your support 
in wearing a face covering at drop off & collection times. We continue to follow all government & Public 
Health guidelines relating to COVID-19. 

 
Mrs Edmondson 
A letter has been emailed out to all parents/carers to advise that Mrs Edmondson has taken the 
decision to take early retirement (from both Moor Row and Derwent Vale Schools) at the end of 
August 2021.  Recruitment is underway for a new, full time Headteacher to take over from the 1st 
September and the advert for the position will be out very soon.  Mrs Edmondson will continue to be 
at Moor Row every Monday and Thursday until the end of the Summer Term. 
 
Christmas Cards 
If children would like to bring christmas cards for their friends or staff, please make sure they are 
brought into school by Monday 14th December where they will be quarantined and handed out all at 
the same time on the last Thursday of term.   
 
School Council 
The School Council would like to thank everyone for taking part in their Advent Calendar raffle.  They 
have decided that the money raised will be used to buy crackers and juice to go with their Christmas 
Dinner next week with the remaining money being spent on party nibbles for the last week of term.  
 
Christmas Jumper Days 
Just a reminder that our first Christmas Jumper day will be on Friday, 4th December. Christmas Jumpers 
can be worn every Friday in December for a one off donation of £3 per child. 
 
Christmas Dinner 
Our School Christmas Dinner will be held on Thursday 10th December.  Dinner must be ordered 
through Lunchshop in the normal way.  
 
School Uniform 
Our exclusive school uniform supplier is AS Design at Cleator Moor.  Uniform can be ordered online 
and delivered direct to school or collected from their unit on Birks Road, Cleator Moor.  We have an 
exclusive supply agreement with them which gives school  a donation of 50p per item of clothing.  We 
would like to thank AS Design for the most recent donation of £136.00 received from uniform they 
have supplied.  Click on the link below to go straight to the online shop. 
https://asdesignwebshop.com/collections/moor-row-school/moor-row 
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Please try and read with 
your children every day 
whenever possible and 
talking about the books 

with them is just as 
important. 

 
Happy Reading!! 

 

Headteacher Awards 
 

Congratulations to our winners of a Headteacher Award this week.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Reader and Book Blogger of the Week Awards 
 

 
Congratulations to our winners of the Reader and Book Blogger of the Week Awards  

this week.   
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  
  

 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Friday, 4th, 11th & 18th December – Christmas Jumper Days 

Thursday 10th December – Christmas Dinner 

Friday 18th December – Last day of school before Christmas break 

 

Tuesday 5th January – Return to school 

Monday 15th February – Friday 19th February – half term week 

Thursday 1st April – Last day of school before Easter break 

 

Monday 19th April – Return to school 

Monday 3rd May – Early May Bank Holiday 

Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June – half term week 

Friday 16th July – last day of the school year 
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Reader of the Week  

Rogan 

Book Bloggers of the Week 

 Harrison (Yr 3/4) 

   Abbie (Yr 5/6) 

 

David (EYFS) 

Poppy (Yr 1/2) 

Kai (Yr 3/4) 

Summer (Yr 5/6) 
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